
Mission for Peace Experience 
 

It’s important for women who are considering entering our Congregation to immerse 
themselves not only in the Gospel, but also in the mission of helping others. Are you 
interested in participating in our Summer Mission for Peace days? 
 
In the middle of June, several Sisters and women who are discerning God’s call to 
religious life came together on Zoom to dip into the Mission for Peace experience. 
First, we reviewed what Theological Reflection was about, simply because this is the 
method that we are using at this time to notice the needs of our times in our local 
areas. Then we reflected on these needs to see what the Scriptures say about meeting 
the needs of the marginalized and also what our society is doing about responding to 
such needs. After becoming acquainted with the Scriptural findings, we prayerfully 
reflected on what we are called to do, looking at the needs of the Columbus area as 
an example.  

 
In July and in August, we are looking 
forward to hearing about your experience 
in your local areas, and we will explore 
what it takes to “Be the change” and to 
“Walk in peace” within our communities. 
 
You can still join our program. For more 
information, or to register, please 
click here. 

https://oppeace.org/blog/2021/05/26/join-us-in-our-mission-for-peace/

